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Next Week’s Program

Next week’s program will be installation of new Rotary Officers.

Weekly Newsletter Schedule Change ! ! 

Please note that the newsletters for June 17th and 24th will not go out in the mail until June 29th due to the printer being on vacation.  The members who receive theirs by email will still get theirs but it will be in a word document format.


Make-ups for June 10

Sherrill Smith		Glenn Waldrop

Attendance Percentage:  66 %

Make-ups Needed for June 17

Larry Arnett		Jonathan Mays
Pat Badgett		Scott McCoun
William Bowker		John Norfleet
Bentley Bradshaw	Chris Olds
John Browning		Wayne Onkst
Dan Bruning		John Opsata
Will Coblin		Carol Palmore
Betty Creek		Josian Passalacqua
Boyce Crocker		Randy Roberts
Annette Dupont-Ewing	Regina Stivers
Shirley Elkin		Larry Sturrn
Frank Haynes		James Terrell
Lloyd Hillard		Dennis VanHorn
Zachary Horn 		Glenn Waldrop
Douglas Howard	Richard Watkins
Carmen Inman		Amzie Wenning
Arthur Kelly		Jim Wolcott
William Legg		Michael Young

Congratulation ! ! !

Congratulation to fellow Rotarian Mary Thomas and her husband William on the birth of Kevin Ragnar Thomas born on May 16, 2015 at 9:31 a.m..  Kevin was 9 pounds 6 ounces and 21.25 inches long. 

BOARD ACTION JUNE 15, 2015

Attending:  Joyce Honaker, Dan Egbers, Gordon Saks, Glenn Waldrop, Don Dykman, Teresa Hockensmith, Paula Rutledge, Donna Hecker, Brenda Rice, Sallie Lanham, Tom Utterback, Steve Dooley, Mary Saks and Paula Rarden.

·  Approved the minutes from the May 18, 2015 board meeting.  Dan Egbers made the motion, second by Gordon Saks.
· Acknowledged with regrets resignations from the following Rotarians:  Larry Hadley, Jeff Hancock, Derek Mallow, Louis McClain, and Tim Rose.
· Tabled the May 2015 Financial report until next board meeting.  Dan Egbers made the motion seconded by Glenn Waldrop.
· President Joyce extended an invitation to all club members to a retirement party for fellow Rotarian Sherrill Smith on Sunday, June 21st from 2 – 4 p.m. at 11 Whitebridge Lane in Country Lane Estates.
· President Joyce reported that Donna Hecker will be attending the District Training Conference on June 20th in Owensboro, KY.
· Brenda Rice proposed to appoint a committee to develop a plan and report to the Board on having an award to a Local Business.  Dan Egbers made the motion, second by Glenn Waldrop.
· Community Service Director, Gordon Saks reported the club members donated $1,975.00 with the District to be donating $1,500.00 to the Mural Project.
· Public Relations Director, Glenn Waldrop discussed trying to have the weekly speaker’s information in the newsletter and on Cable 10 so that it may bring more members to the meeting. 
· Scheduled next board meeting for July 20, 2015.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Reminders:

1.) The next monthly make-up meeting will be held on Monday, July 13th at 12:00 p.m., China Buffet adjacent to Kmart on Hwy 127. 
2.) Board of Directors meeting will be July 20, 2015.

